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Granville robotics team advances to world championship
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Granville High School's Team 4305A, SIX SIGMA, has advanced to the VEX Robotics
World's Championship in Anaheim CA in April. Only 400 high school teams from around
the world are invited to compete. The team is one of six representing New York
State.  Pictured from left to right are Marc Billow (Holding Trophy), Josh Sumner,
Adam Browe, Gabrielle, Hilder, Hollis Pauquette, Matt Bixby, and coach Gary Gendron. 
The team is now raising $7,000 to make the trip out west and the coach said anyone
wishing to support them in this effort can do so through the Granville Central
School. 


